ST. JOSAPHAT’S HOLY NAME SOCIETY
MINUTES OF 6/10/12 MEETING

PRESIDENT — Richard P. Pucher TREASURER — Deacon Steve Wisnowski
VICE PRESIDENT —Andy Feszczyszyn SECRETARY - Ron Dinger
MARSHALL — Mike Anuszkiewicz

The meeting was opened at 11:57 with a prayer led by Father Weiner
OFFICER REPORTS

Spiritual Advisor’'s Comments:
Father thanked everyone who helped at the recent Day of Caring.

Secretary’s Report:

The minutes of the May 20", 2012 meeting had been available in the lower level of the
Church. There was a motion by Gene Hryhorenko, seconded by Stephan Sawczuk to approve
the minutes as presented. Motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report:

Savings $1460.43
Checking $1703.08
Petty Cash $89.21
Total $3252.72

There is $390.00 in encumbered funds for the retreat fund. Motion was made by George
Schmidt, seconded by Tom Brilbeck to accept the treasurer’s report as presented. Motion
carried.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Retreat: Mike Anuszkiewicz reported that applications are available. He will e-mail information
to those on his list. Give him your e-mail if you are not already on his list. Father Phil indicated
that he learned at the recent Clergy Conference that Bishop Paul presented information abut the
Eparchy’s preparation for the Vision 2020 Vibrant Parishes initiative. There will be two
opportunities to participate in conferences about this theme. One of these will be at our Annual
Retreat. Father read from a letter Bishop Paul wrote. This letter can be found on the Diocesan
web site. Mike and Father Phil will get together to pursue this. Good opportunity for the HNS to
set an example for the Diocese. Mr. Pucher suggested putting a flyer into our bulletin. Mike
reminded all members about the retreat assistance fund. Father Phil and Mike will be
discussing retreat issues this coming week.

Sick and Viqgil: George Schmidt reported that John Kuebel is feeling better.




NEW BUSINESS

President Pucher thanked all those who worked on the Day of Caring who were Jim
Shaw, Victor Cap, Mike Anuszkiewicz, George Siviy and Deacon Stephen. BINGO
tables were repaired and cleaned, flowers were planted around the Convent/Rectory, a
general cleaning was done around the Church and parking signs were repaired. The
Fall Day of Caring will be scheduled in early Fall.

Mr. Pucher indicated that Ron Dinger is the Chair for the Parish Picnic which will be on
July 8. . A sign up list will be posted in the lower level of Church which will indicate
what will be brought for a dish to pass. Ron will contact those who have purchased
materials for the Picnic past years to see if they will be willing to do it again this year.
The next Spaghetti Dinner is tentatively scheduled for the 1* Sunday in November.

ROUND TABLE

Deacon Stephen thanked Tom Brilbeck for donating back $10 from his 50:50 winnings.
Mr. Pucher reminded all Members that they need to help at our 40™ annual Festival in
August. Our event is the longest continually running Ukrainian Festival in the U. S.

ATTENDANCE:
Mike Anuszkiewicz Tom Brilbeck Stephen Sawczuk
Stephan Pryjmak George Schmidt Dc. Stephen Wisnowski
Mike Ewanow Richard Pucher Gene Hryhorenko
Father Philip Weiner Victor Cap

Meeting was adjourned at 12:26 AM with the recitation of the HNS Pledge.

Next meeting will be Sunday September 9". We will have Corporate Holy Communion at the
10 AM Divine Liturgy, a full breakfast which will followed by a business meeting.

Minutes submitted by Mike Anuszkiewicz.



